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January 8, 1990
JH 90-104

Ms. Vicky Valade

Florida Department of
Environmental Regulation
3426 Bills Road
Jacksonville, FL 32207

RE:  Warning Notice No. WN89-0133HW1ONED - Orange Park
Dear Ms. Valade:

The above-mentioned Warning Notice was received December 28, 1989 by our
corporate office and forwarded to me January 3, 1990. I would like to

address the deficiencies that you observed in your inspection on
November 9, 1989.

1, Additional building to be used for transfer facility. Ellen
Jurczak is putting together a new transfer notification form and
Closure Plan for the new building. The building will not be used
until approval from your agency is granted.

2. "No Smoking" sign. A "No Smoking" sign has been posted at the
lToading/unloading area of the tank farm. In addition, "No
Smoking" has been stencilled onto both tanks.

Please contact me at (404) 840-9828 if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

uph Harlgfe

Joseph Hartline
Regional Environmental Engineer

JH/gpc
cc: E. Jurczak

P. Johnson (3-079-01)
R. Peoples
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